
Dear Parents,
Greetings of the day!

"The more you praise and celebrate your life, the more there is in life to celebrate”. Oprah Winfrey

Inspiring indeed to live each moment of one's life by sharing joy and sorrow with loved ones, by

being empathetic, by being sensitive and sensible and above all by being positive in your thoughts

and living.

To pass this very cheerful idea, let's motivate our children to feel life from a positive perspective and

share their ideas about it through words, pictures, or any other creative ways.

Hence the next edition of the E-Magazine of the school is on the theme

“LIFE IS A CELEBRATION”

Thanking You,
Regards,

Ms. Archana Pal Singh
Principal
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